
 

Autumn Term Newsletter – Friday 13th December 

School Newsletter 



 

Dates for your diary for Autumn 

  

  

  

  

 Term 

Date Event 

Week 7 (9th – 13th December) 

Monday 9th December Y2 Parent Meeting, 1pm – 6pm 

(CANCELLED) 

Tuesday 10th December Ofsted Inspection 

Wednesday 11th December Ofsted Inspection 

Thursday 12th December Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler 

welcome! 

Friday 13th December 3C Parent Meeting, 1pm – 

6pm (CANCELLED) 

Week 8 (16th – 20th December) 

Monday 16th December Parent drop in, 8:40am – 9am 

Y1 Parent Meeting, 1pm – 6pm 

Tuesday 17th December Y2 Christmas Assembly 

(families welcome) 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 19th December Christmas parties with party 

clothes 

Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler 

welcome! 

Friday 20th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Last day of term – Christmas 

Holidays! 
 

We are considering the introduction or expansion of our 

wraparound care services at Chapel Street Primary School. This 

survey aims to gather feedback and understand the needs of our 

school community to help us shape the program effectively.  

Please take a few moments to complete this form, which has 

been linked below. Your input is greatly appreciated. 

 

Wraparound Care Survey 

erm 



  

Reception Applications for September 2025 

Don’t forgot! The deadline to apply for your child’s reception 

place for September 2025 is: 

 

Wednesday 15th January 2025 

 

If you have not done so already, please make sure to apply 

directly via the Local Authorities Website. 

Fact of the week: 

What are the four seasons?  

 

 

Challenge: Describe the key features of 

each season. 

 

Word of the week: 
Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Exodus 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Christmas Celebrations 
Our Y2 children will be hosting a Christmas Assembly on Tuesday 17th 

December at 9:15am in the Gym Hall.  Parents are welcome! Please 

arrive from 9am and enter via the double blue doors on the back 

playground, next to nursery.  

**Please note parent’s will not be able to enter from 9:25am** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are also having Christmas Parties with party clothes, on Thursday 

19th December! 
 

Finally, on the last day of school, it is Christmas Jumper Day! The 

children will also be enjoying some lovely festival Christmas films! 

 

 

 

https://www.manchester.gov.uk/info/500321/primary_school_admissions/7264/apply_for_a_reception_class_place_for_september_2018


 

Autumn Term Newsletter – Friday 13th December 

 

School returns for Spring Term on 

Monday 6th January at 8.40am 

School finishes for Christmas on 

Friday 20th December at 3.15pm 


